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Comments: Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project

 

Dear Supervisor Constance Cummins,

 

The Superior National Forest should not grant LMC a Special Use Permit to expand onto Moose Mountain.

 

The Environmental Impact Statement for this project should include an alternative that analyzes a backcountry

ski area, as proposed by Superior Highland Backcountry.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

Mr Tony Martin

705 S Creek Dr N  Champlin, MN 55316-1526

tmartdesign@gmail.com

 

 


